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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
 
We are writing to inform you that the New York State English Language Arts and Mathematics 
Assessments in grades 3-8 will be administered this spring.  The specific dates for each exam are 
listed below.  If you have any questions please contact your child’s school directly. 
 
 
 

Assessment Grade Levels Dates Make-Up Dates 
 

ELA 3rd-8th Tuesday, March 28th – 
Thursday, March 30th 

Friday, March 31st – 
Wednesday, April 5th 

 
 

Mathematics 3rd-8th Tuesday, May 2nd – 
Thursday, May 4th 

 
 

Friday, May 5th – 
Wednesday, May 10th 

Science 
Performance 

Test 

4th and 8th Only One day TBD between: 
Wednesday, May 24th – 

Friday, June 2nd 

Make-Ups will be 
administered within the 

testing window 
 
 

Science 
Written Test 

4th and 8th Only Monday, June 5th 
 
 

Tuesday, June 6th – 
Wednesday, June 7th 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dr. David Fine, 

Superintendent of Schools 


